
 
 
Phil replied (Tue, 8 May at 10:59 AM) 
to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review and respond to this complaint. 
 
The committee received in-kind donations from the candidate to retire previously 
reported obligations to Sound View Strategies LLC and Seattle CFO LLC, and to pay 
the April services of Seattle CFO LLC. 
 
The C4 report has now been amended to disclose the vendors that were paid by 
the candidate. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this matter may have caused. 
Please contact us if you have additional questions or concerns. 
Philip Lloyd, Treasurer 
Jenny Durkan for Seattle. 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/users/5021880596

